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									6 May 2020



Dear Parents


We thought it is good to send an update from time to time. Thank you so much for your support with online schooling. The children are enjoying the experience and we will continue to assist them as much as we can.

Although the DBE and ISASA have issued statements regarding the re-opening of schools, DSS management will inform parents timeously about the plans regarding the re-opening of DSS. 
Please avoid making prior arrangements regarding transport, boarding etc, until you hear from us. The safety of the children and teachers is high priority. Until then, we will continue with online schooling. 

Please stay safe and do everything you can to help combat the spread of COVID-19 in your respective communities. Please remember to sanitise and wash your hands and maintain social distancing. Wearing masks can be quite a challenge, however, it is becoming the new normal.

We trust the Lord during this time, and we wish you well. Please do not hesitate to contact the school telephonically if you need to do so. The office is open in the mornings until about 12h00.



Yours faithfully



D Newlands
Principal




 
